BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Sonia Alvarado Kris Brake Sarah S. Galvez Flora Martinez Elvia M. Rivas

Ontario-Montclair

School District

950 West D Street, Ontario, California 91762 • (909) 418-6445 FAX: (909) 459-2542 **OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT**

James Q. Hammond, Ed.D. *Superintendent*

August 8, 2023

Dear OMSD Students, Families, Staff, and Community Members:

Ontario-Montclair School District (OMSD) has been working diligently over the summer preparing school sites as we welcome students, families and community members to what is going to be another successful school year. **The first day of school will be on Wednesday, August 9, 2023.** A special thank you to all of our teachers and support staff for their dedication and hard work in preparing for this school year.

I encourage students to take advantage of all the opportunities available by engaging in extracurricular activities, joining clubs, and participating in school sports/teams. These experiences will enrich our OMSD scholars.

Safety continues to be a top priority for OMSD. The District has many programs and procedures in place to ensure safety. One important area of safety includes being safe when arriving at school and leaving school for home. Click to read "OMSD Steps to School Safety." This document contains important information and tips for traveling safely to and from school.

Parents, please take time to practice travel routes to school, and please remember to review safety rules with your children, and also advise students to walk or ride to school in pairs or groups for added safety. Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school communities safe. It is a shared responsibility.

As always, I look forward to seeing you at various school and District activities throughout the school year.

Respectfully,

Lames Q. Hammond, Ed.D.

Ontario-Montclair School District Superintendent